
1. Continue to hold design reviews and hearings.

2. Proceed with the recommendation for the proposed Homeowner Inspection 

Program revisions to the Board.

3. Proceed with the recommendation for the proposed Exterior Light rule revisions to the 

Board.

4. Review and update as needed, the ASC Rules, to comply with current best practices, and 

changes in State Law.

5. Draft a landscaping policy at the direction of the Board.

6. Succession Planning – (added by the Board of Directors at the December 17, 2021, regular 

board meeting)


